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Agenda Summary
Director of Water and Sewer conveying the FY 2024 Water & Sewer Rate proposal.

Official Text
To the Honorable City Council:

The Director of Water and Sewer respectfully conveys to this Council the proposal of the Dept of Water &
Sewer rates for Fiscal Year 2024, which will be presented to the public on May 10th, 2023.  These rates will be
presented with our FY24 Budget for your review and consideration.

Appropriate staff will be available to answer any questions you may have.

Respectfully Submitted,
 Demetrios G. Vidalis, SHEP, PE
 Director of Water & Sewer

File #: 23-0550, Version: 1

City of Somerville, Massachusetts Printed on 1/20/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

